
 

President’s Message 

 

Hello, all!  

Welcome to the middle of the summer! Whether 

you're working, vacationing, or some of both, I hope 

you and yours are well, happy and safe. Your Board 

of Directors is busily working to create what we hope 

you'll find to be another outstanding year of fun and 

friendship, with good food, enriching activities and 

the opportunity to work together to make the world a 

better place.  

I don't know about you, but I'm still enjoying the 

afterglow from our June meeting where we made our 

annual monetary donation to Harmony House and 

awarded our scholarships, AND the July meeting 

where we made the cuddly bears so the Harmony 

House children can each have something of their 

very own to snuggle. Having never had to flee my 

home in fear, I can only imagine what it's like for the 

mothers who have to make that decision and take 

that step, or the children whose lives are so terribly 

disrupted in order to protect them. They are the core 

of our mission--the people we care for every single 

month through our item donations and our 

fundraisers, small or large.  

Please think now about the kind and supportive 

women who are your friends and family members 

and start to talk to them about joining our group. 

We'd love to start September with a huge number of 

your guests at our meeting so we can show them 

how much fun we have while doing good, and 

perhaps persuade them to join us for the year.  

I look forward to seeing you in September. In the 

meantime, stay cool and safe! 

 

Warmly, 

Cheryl 



 

 


